
RoHS 3
As of 1 July 2006, the first European
RoHS Directive 2002/95/EC prohibited
the use of six substances classified as
hazardous in electrical and electronic
equipment.

Directive RoHS 2011/65/EU – also
known as RoHS II or RoHS 2 – came
into force on 1 July 2011.

With the new Directive 2015/863/EU,
the European Commission included 

four additional substances into the 
Directive 2011/65/EU as of 4 June 2015. 

• Di(2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP)
• Butyl benzyl phthalate (BBP)
• Dibutyl phthalate (DBP)
• Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP)

After a transition period until 22 July
2019, the use of these products is 
restricted to a maximum concentration.
(Depending on the use, extended validity
periods are apply).

As part of the changeover to “lead-free for all soldering connections”, NORWE has concerned itself with
this issue since 1999. With the publication of the first European RoHS Directive 2002/95/EC, all standard

contact elements used at NORWE, such as solder-pins and solder-tags, had already been changed 
over to pure tinning and, together with our suppliers and manufacturers, all standard products were

checked for the substances listed in the Directive.

All NORWE standard products have been RoHS-compliant since 2003.

NORWE standard products do not contain any substances 
above the permissible concentration in accordance with directive

2011/65/EU and 2015/863/EU, also known as RoHS 3.

Together with our suppliers and manufacturers, we have checked compliance with the RoHS 
directives and can confirm to you that the standard products we produce and distribute meet 

the requirements of directive 2011/65/EU and directive 2015/863/EU. 

We will be glad to provide further information and answer any 
questions you may have.
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The permissible deviations according to 
DIN 16901 apply as tolerances

Warranties: 
refer to Terms and Conditions of Sale
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